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SCOTT AIR FORCE BASE - Lt. Governor Evelyn Sanguinetti attended the Scott Air 
Force Base Centennial Air Show and Open House today, joining Col. Laura Lenderman 
and Lt. Col. Matthew Getty. The following statement can be attributed to the Lt. 
Governor:



“Today we commemorate and honor Scott Air Force Base’s 100 years of distinguished 
service to our country. Throughout the last century, this base has had an incredible 
impact on the security of our nation and the economy of our state. The Centennial Air 
Show and Open House offers the community an opportunity to come together, celebrate 
the impressive legacy of Scott Air Force Base, and look forward to its future growth and 
success.”


